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Dear Mr. Paff: 

 

The Department of the Treasury, Division of Pensions and Benefits has completed your Open 

Public Records Act (OPRA) Request W91158. You requested the following “1. The resolution 

or other writing that identifies Somerdale's current Certifying Officer for the PERS pension 

system. 

 

2. Somerdale's most recently submitted annual certification that identified each individual who 

was determined by Somerdale to eligible for PERS enrollment.” 

 

On behalf of the Records Custodian for the Division of Pensions and Benefits, I am providing 

the following response to item 1 of your request. The Adobe file attached to this email contains 

the Annual Certification pursuant to Chapter, P.L. 2011. The subject location identifies Gary 

Passanante with a Certification Date of 10/15/2014. 

 
In response to item 2 of your request, the Division does not collect a list of employees from the 

employer, just the Certification. Please redirect your request to the Borough of Somerdale. Please 

see the following website for information on how to submit an OPRA request with the Borough 

of Somerdale.  

 

http://somerdale-nj.com/index.aspx?nid=161 

 

As this response completes your request for records, OPRA Request W91158 has been closed.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Treasury Government Records Access Unit at 

(609) 633-1300 or by email at AccessUnit.TreasuryGovernmentRecords@treas.nj.gov. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

  Cynthia Jablonski 

  Manager, Government Records Access Unit 
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